









Lord Avenue, Clayhall, Ilford, Essex, IG5 ODB Email: admin.parkhill-jun@redbridge.gov.uk www.parkhilljunior.com Tel: 0208 550 5253

Head teacher: Mrs Denise Hughes-Mulhall B.Ed (Hons); MA.Ed; NPQH

4th September 2023

WELCOME BACK!

A brief note to our learning community.

Dear Parents and Carers

It will be a delight to welcome you back on, Wednesday 6th September 2023! To ensure that we all have a smooth start to the day, the following information is particularly useful.

Once you arrive at school, you will see your child's teacher holding up the their class name, eg, 5R. This will assist you in knowing exactly where to go. Year 6 learners will be directed onto the decking where their teacher will meet and greet them.

There will be additional members of staff available in the playground, if you have queries or concerns.

When your child is enjoying the Parkhill dining experience and is having school dinners this year, you will not need to be reminded that it is now free to all Key Stage 2 children!

National news reports on public buildings, including schools, have headlined all week. Please note that Parkhill Junior School is unaffected. Click on the link below for additional information from Redbridge.

https://www.redbridge.gov.uk/news/august-2023/redbridge-council-statement-reinforced-autoclaved-aerated-concrete-raac/

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday.

Enjoy Learning!

Mrs D. Hughes-Mulhall Headteacher

















